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Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you for your prayer and support of our ministry.  The Lord has been so good to bless us with 
journey mercies over these past twenty years.  The first week of May always finds us making our way to 
the Riverside Baptist Church in Durham, North Carolina for a Missions Jubilee.  This year that was 
changed when we received word that three year old Esther Walker had passed away in Ghana, West 
Africa.  Brother John O’Malley and I traveled with the Walker’s pastor to the funeral in Ghana.  Please 
pray for Ronnie and Rebekah Walker as they deal with this very difficult time in their lives.  It was a 
blessing to see the grace of God working in their family. 
 
The trip to Africa was for a week and when we returned the Lord blessed with some good meetings.  
We were with the McConnell Road Baptist Church in Greensboro, North Carolina; the Solway Baptist 
Church in Knoxville, Tennessee;  the Winkler Road Baptist Church in Fort Myers, Florida; the Memorial 
Baptist Church in Ocala, Florida; and the Grace Baptist Church in Athens, Georgia.  As you can see we 
have covered some ground since our last prayer letter.  Thank the Lord it has all been without any ma-
jor problems. 
 
The third week of June we will be at the annual Family Fellowship Week of World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Mission in Edinburg, Virginia.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the mission family to get to-
gether for a few days.  We also plan to be in China the first two weeks of August.  Please pray with us 
that the Lord will bless these plans. 
 
Our son David visited with us at the meeting in Ocala.  Our son Danny and his family also dropped by 
for a visit.  Darleen visited with both of our daughters and their families over the last couple of months.  
It is not often that we get to see the children or grandchildren so this was a special blessing. 
 
Please continue to pray as we go.  This month marks twenty years for us in full time missions work.  It 
has been a wonderful journey that has been filled with the blessings of our great God.  Many of you 
have been with us from the beginning and we are grateful for your kindness. 
 
In His Service, 
 
  
Danny A. Whetstone 


